COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
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MEETING OF LUCAN/PALMERSTOWN/FONTHILL AREA COMMITTEE 

TUESDAY 24TH SEPTEMBER 2019
HEADED ITEM NO. 22
PROPOSED INITIATION OF PROCEDURE TO EXTINGUISH THE PUBLIC RIGHT-OF-WAY.

Between 47-49 Rowlagh Park and rear of 45 – 47 Rowlagh Park
Proposed extinguishment of the Public Right-of-Way in the laneway between 47 – 49 Rowlagh Park and rear of 45 – 47 Rowlagh Park, shown shaded red on Drawing RE 5006
An application has been received from the residents of 49 Rowlagh Park, Clondalkin, Dublin 22 to formally extinguish the public right-of-way in the laneway between 47 – 49 Rowlagh Park and to the rear of 45 – 47 Rowlagh Park, Clondalkin, Dublin 22, in order to build a family flat extension to the side of their dwelling. Housing Department have indicated that they have no problem with this extinguishment as it would eliminate any future works by SDCC at this location. Development Section have advised that they agree in principle to dispose of the land subject to the extinguishment of the public right of way.
If the Committee agree the procedure to extinguish the public right-of-way as above will be initiated.
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